
You can view a sample agenda here (schedules vary from semester to semester 
slightly). Our Fall Green and White Days will take place on Saturday, September 23, 
and Friday, November 10, 2017. Register for these events and reserve your spot 
today or call Dr. Sabrina Simpson at 304.696.2246 if you have general questions. If 
you want to contact someone in the Physics Department directly or have questions 
about the Physics Department, contact Dr. Sean P. McBride at 304-696-2758 or email 
mcbrides@marshall.edu.

Physics at Green and White Day (9-23-2017)!
The Physics Department always has cool demos for you to experience and play with at Green and White Day! Come check us 

out! Below we see Dr. McBride showing students the concept of Conservation of Angular Momentum (why a figure skater spins 
faster when they pull their arms in). 

Green and White Day is a fun half-day 
event intended for high school juniors 
and seniors who would like a more in-
depth look at what Marshall University 
has to offer – come visit the Physics 
table at the College of Science 
Showcase, we would love to talk about 
the opportunities that exist for you 
within the Physics Department. 
Students and parents will have the 
opportunity to meet with professors 
from the Physics Department at the 
College of Science Showcase on Green 
and White Day. We would be happy to 
answer any questions you may have. If 
you would like to tour the Physics 
Department while here for Green and 
White Day, contact 
mcbrides@marshall.edu.

http://www.marshall.edu/recruitment/files/GW-Day-Itinerary-Website.pdf
https://apply.marshall.edu/datatel.erecruiting.web.external/pages/EventLists.aspx?ID=3
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